Dear parent/ carer

We are delighted to inform you that our new 3G pitch is very close to completion. This will be a fantastic facility for our curriculum, extra-curricular provision and wider community.

All students will be using the 3G pitch as part of the curriculum and therefore will require the appropriate footwear to use on it.

Any of the following are **suitable** for the 3G pitch; moulded trainer, astro trainer or plastic studded boots







The following items are **not suitable** for the 3G pitch; metal studded boots or flat soled shoes (which includes trainers).







Both a moulded trainer and astro-trainer are suitable for use in the Sportshall while plastic studded boots are also suitable for use on the grass. Students will therefore only require two different forms of footwear for their PE curriculum which is currently the case.

The appropriate footwear is readily available from sports shops. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions regarding this.

Yours Sincerely

Miss J Somers